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Comments: I am opposed to the Redstone/McClure Pass Bike path proposal. We have been residents in the

Roaring Fork Valley for over 20 years. My understanding has been that the Forest Service has as its main

objective to "PROTECT" the wildlife of our beautiful, natural protected Forests. I am shocked as to the length this

proposed intrusion of natural habitats will go. Where are the CURRENT studies for impact? On what ridiculous

basis has it been determined "NO long-term impact, only during the construction of the path" as referenced on

the display boards? Reading the wording as "BENEFITS" made me feel sick and offended. Where is the

discussion &amp; proposal for dogs on leashes, E-Bikes, enforcement of gate closures &amp; human &amp;

animal feces/waste? We know this to become an issue at many other protected forests. We are not ignorant

people; in fact we care as you propose to, for animals, quality of life &amp; the future  


